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Christopher Allan Sharp (June 4,1971- Sept. 30, 2018)

 

On September 30th, 2018 our beloved Christopher lost his battle with mental
illness.

Christopher is survived by his sons Quinn Timber and Sterling Allen Winter.  He is
also survived by his mother Marrianna Westinghouse (George), his father Clyde
Sharp (Golriz), his siblings Sandra, Tina, Laurel, Pamela, and Eli, and his former
partner and loving mother of his sons Devon Gillott and his son's half-brother
Jasper.

Christopher was raised in Castlegar where he graduated from Stanley Humphries
High School.  He furthered his education to obtain an IT diploma and Licensed
Practical Nurse certification.  He settled in Duncan, BC with his family.

Christopher is immensely missed by his family and friends for his remarkable
personality, compassionate nature, kindness, caring, joy of life, playfulness, and
sense of humour.

A memorial service will be held 1:00 PM Saturday Oct. 13 at the New Life Baptist
Church 1839 Tzouhalem Rd, Duncan, BC V9L 5L6 followed by a reception for
family and friends.

In lieu of sending flowers the family requests that donations be made to the
Canadian Mental Health Association BC Division in memory of Christopher.


